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Grand Knight’s 

Message 
Gerald 

Kirchner 
 

  
Brother Knights and Ladies of our Brothers. 

 
We have just finished our Lenten Fish Fries, and a success they were. We had many of our Brother 

Knights working in the kitchen and on the serving line, taking money at the door, preparing drinks at the 

drink table, staying to clean up after each night was over, and those who were there early to set up.  And 

we cannot forget those who wash the dishes, every week. Many thanks go out to Mike Limbach for his 

work on the Fish Fries. Thank You Mike for everything.  Many of the women from the Ladies Auxiliary 

prepared and served wonderful deserts at each of the dinners.  Without these dedicated men and women, 

our events could not be a success. With that, I would like to thank each and every one of you for your 

hard work and efforts over the past several weeks.  We also had our annual St. Patrick's Day Corned Beef 

and Cabbage dinner.  Many of you were there both Friday and Saturday helping with the Fish Fry and 

Corned Beef and Cabbage.   

 

 Now we head in to April, and the State Convention is here again, along with the 4th Degree.  This years’ 

4th Degree, is special for one member of our Council, Sir Knight, Edward Columbus,  who is this 

years’ Honoree. Congratulations go out to Mr. Columbus for this honor. 

 

This also kicks off the summer events, with the Memorial Day Wreath sales on the horizon at the end of 

May.  Gerry Sharkey will need a lot of help during that time, for setting up and taking down the 

Wreaths, as well as selling them. So, PLEASE, if you have time to lend a hand, even if it is for a short 

time, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

We also will be gearing up for the September Golf Tournament and October Religious Appreciation 

Dinner.  Even though these two events are months away, there are many details that have already begun 

for each. A letter has been sent to the Bishop, and unfortunately the Bishop will not be able to attend 

this year, due to prior commitments of Confirmation that day.  

 

 The Golf Tournament, donations inquiries have begun. We will also need to go through signs prior to the 

tournament and make changes to old signs and create new signs. 
  
Thanks again to everyone for all of your hard work during this Lenten Season, once again, without you 

each of you, these events will not and cannot happen. 

 

Thank you everyone for your continual support. 
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St. Theresa 

“The Little Flower” 
Auxiliary             

 

 
Jalayne Miller 

President 
 

 
 

                     

 As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 

Greg Marquardt 

Jalayne Miller 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 
      

Below is the cost for each size:  

 

Jackets (Knights of Columbus Logo on back) 

 

S – XL   $46.00 

2XL  $48.00 

3XL  $50.00 

 

Ladies shirt (No pocket – St. Theresa Logo on front 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $22.00 

2XL  $24.00 

3XL  $26.00 

4XL  $28.00 

 

Men’s shirt (Knights of Columbus Logo on front above pocket 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $24.00 

2XL  $26.00 

3XL  $28.00 

4XL  $30.00 

 

 

Ed Columbus 

4807 Appleton 

Kansas City, Mo 64133 

816-810-2446 

 

 

Brother 

Knights -Ladies 

 

 

There will be a 4th degree exemplification on April 14, 

2018 at the Airport Hilton.  If you are already a 3rd 

degree Knight and would like more information on 

becoming a 4th degree Knight or if you know anybody 

that would like more information email Ed Columbus at 

 

edcolumbus@aol.com 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjGqML8jc7ZAhUh5IMKHbH5A3oQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://www.az4thdegree.org/&psig=AOvVaw34GzGlf5joP-ulTOze_gbi&ust=1520096253849266
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
 

PATRICK G. 

BROWN 

 Patrick G. Brown, 79, Raytown, MO, passed away 
Saturday, March 3, 2012 at Westridge Gardens surrounded 
by his loving family. Patrick was born September 16, 1932 
to Evert and Marie Brown. He proudly served in the U.S. 
Army during the Korean War. He was a lithographer for 
over 45 years and retired from Commercial Lithographing in 
1992, and was a member of the Knights of Columbus, 
Raytown Council 4962. Patrick was preceded in death by his 
wife Mary Frances Brown. Patrick was a beloved father, 
grandpa, papa, Pop, uncle and brother who lived the mottos 
"treat others as you'd like to be treated" and "patience is a 
virtue." We will always remember the love, laughter and 
strength you gave us. We would like to thank the staffs at 
Westridge Gardens and Catholic Community Hospice for the 
loving care given.  
 

 

Jerome E Fahlstrom, Mark P Wasko/02, 

Carl R Coons John M Gillum/03, Mark 

A Ferdig/04, Manuel Cano, Vernon R 

Hudspeth/06, Grant W. Cyboron/17, 

James J Brown, Ralph A Monaco, II/19, 

Christopher N St Germain/22, John M. 

Davidson/23. John P Cook/26, Stephen 

A Conard, Joseph S Hollo/30 
 

 

Our Lady of 
Lourdes 

St. Joseph 
Table 

St. Joseph Table is going to be on Sunday, April 8, 2018 at the Knights 
of Columbus Hall from 12:00 – 4:00- p.m.  Presale of cookies and 
baked goods on the 8

th
 from 900 – 11:00 a.m.  We are asking for new 

or good condition items for raffle baskets.  We are asking for 
volunteers to help out on the 8

th
.  If interested, let us know.  Baked 

goods can be delivered at the Knights Hall on April 6 & 7 from 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  If you have questions, contact Patty Vest at 816-
353-6719.   

 

 

On April 7, 2018, St. Michael the Archangel Catholic High School 
will host its first annual scholarship benefit. This year’s “Guardian 
Bash” will have the theme of: Nashville Nights. Benefitting of the 
theme, guests will enjoy a live country-western band Outlaw Jim & 
the Whisky Benders, home-style food, great drinks, an auction, and 
an evening of fun. All funds raised will help to support scholarships 
for students; helping to ensure that any student who wants to attend 
St. Michael’s can regardless of financial barriers.   
 
Save the date and we will see you at the first annual Guardian Bash 
- Nashville Nights, on Saturday, April 7th!!!  SMA President, Fr. 
Randy Sly will offer Mass at 5:00 p.m. in the Chapel of the Most 
Sacred Heart of Jesus at SMA. The Guardian Bash doors open at 
6:00 p.m.  Country western theme attire is encouraged!   

 
Single Tickets (open seating) - $50  
Reserved table for 10 - $600  
Sponsorship Table (reserved table for 10, program listing with 
company name and logo)- $1000   
 
If you have any questions contact Laurie Taylor,  
ltaylor@smacatholic.org or Katie Lucas, klucas@smacatholic.org  

 

http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962
http://kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=87228&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=87726&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=114788&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://outlawjim.com/
http://outlawjim.com/


                 

 
 
 

 
 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For April 

Date     Event 
01     Easter 
05     Council’s Officers Meeting 
07     St. Michael the Archangel Auction 
08     Our Lady of Lourdes St. Joseph Table 
10     Knights of Columbus Co-Ed Golf League Begins 
12     General Council and Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
23     Newsletter Deadline 
26     Pius Holding Meeting  
 
 

October 26, 2018 - Chili dinner / Mouse races at Knights of Columbus #4962 Hall - look 
for more information. 
  
December 31, 2018 - New Years’ Eve Dance at Knights of Columbus #4962 Hall - Look for 
more information. 
 


